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Argentine Cooperatives are authorized to supply mobile communication services

On July 20, 2007 the Official Gazette published Resolutions 111/2007 and 112/2007 passed by the Secretary of Communications by which two national Cooperatives (Federación de Cooperativas de Telecomunicaciones de la República Argentina Limitada and Federación de Cooperativas del Servicio Telefónico de la Zona Sur Limitada) were granted licenses to supply all kind of telecommunication services, both fixed and mobile.

The above mentioned Resolutions confirm the growing expansion of Cooperatives with regard to the power to supply both telecommunication and broadcasting services.

The possibility Cooperatives have to be entitled to broadcasting licenses, added to the ability to provide telephone and internet services, and most recently mobile communication services, place them in a position by which they can provide TV services to mobile and internet users through the same network or broadband. This will turn Cooperatives more attractive than the current telephone companies, for that market share willing to buy services such as Mobile TV and will allow Cooperatives to develop IPTV (Internet Protocol Television) technologies by which TV contents can be transmitted via broadband.

While the impact of new technologies in our society is a matter of debate and while the struggle between cable television providers and telephone companies persists regarding the inclusion of the latter as broadcasting services suppliers, Cooperatives seem to be strengthening their capacity as four play providers in face of this new reality.
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If you have any question or comment with respect to this newsletter please do not hesitate to contact us by phone to (54 11) 4116-4155 or by e-mail to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados shall not be liable for any action or omission related to or derived from the information contained herein and in case or instance it shall be liable for any damages arising from the use of this information. Readers are advised to seek advise for particular queries. 
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